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Thursday 12 July 2010

Dear All,

It’s time for another update!

You will be hearing from Ted Krueger with details of arrangements at RPI, including getting access to your rooms
in Blitmore Commons, catering, the conference dinner, parking and so on. There will be a number of important
items, and I ask you to read carefully and act on them. Those of us who are organising C:ADM are overwhelmed
already and you will help us by not asking extra questions!

We have received a number of requests to make presentations. We can extend the date for you to register a wish to
make a presentation until 22 July, but we do need to know in order to organise the staffing of the EMPAC building
in the evenings. Please write to me (ranulph@mac.com) indicating how much time you need, and the resources,
with “presentation” in the subject field.

We are reconsidering our meeting schedule, and it seems that we have room for some more “themes”. We re
interested in your suggestions. Themes may be focal, or strategic (ways of thinking), persistent details, or
whatever you can imagine. You will find a blog topic concerning this on the web site

I remind you of the chance to send in video for rolling presentation. Jennifer Kanary Nikolov(a), jenniferkanary
AT yahoo DOT com, who is co-ordinating this, has asked that you contact her by July 21.

You are welcome to bring books to display on the book table, but note that it will not be manned.

Also, don’t forget to make your standard. This will be a bit of fun, give us all a chance to show off our creative
streak, and be a centre of attention, curiosity and navigation. I’ve made mine: it’s at the printer as I write.

If you are coming and have not yet paid, please do so. If you do not wish to pay via the internet, please contact our
membership secretary to arrange to pay either on arrival or by cheque: membership@asc-cybernetics.org

Finally, I ask you to visit the web site for updates, to contribute to our blog and meet other participants on line, and the
chance to comment on the draft papers people have submitted as well as responding to comments made on your draft,
if you’ve submitted one (this is an important part of our refereeing processes). And please contribute to

Best Wishes,

K—ﬁm\/\% MM/(,

Ranulph Glanville
Chair of the Organising Committee, C:ADM2010
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